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Sun, Fun, & Saving Money!

As the temperature rises and the days get
longer, the excitement of summer is just
around the corner. This season is a perfect
reminder to get excited about saving money
too!

To start, set a summer savings goal. Maybe you
want to save up for a new bike or a trip to get
ice cream with your friends. Write down your
goal and how much you need to save. Then,
start small and make a plan to save a little bit
each week.

An easy way to start is by setting up a piggy
bank or jar in your room. Each day, add a few
coins to your savings. Watching your savings
grow is exciting and motivating, especially
when you can see how much closer you are to
reaching your goal. Remember, you can also
bring your savings into Advanz to help grow
your Cadet Saver account!

Saving money may not always be the most
exciting thing to do, but with a little bit of
willpower and patience, you'll be able to reach
all of your summer savings goals. So start
saving today and get ready for a summer filled
with fun!
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Celebrate National Credit
Union Youth Month this April!

Congratulations to our 2023 Youth Month
Coloring Contest Winners:

6-9 Age Group - I Williams
10-12 Age Group - T Fountain

Both winners were contacted and awarded with
a $100 deposit into their Cadet Savers account.
Stay tuned for next year's coloring contest, and
happy saving in April and all year long!
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